
 
 Transcontinental Gas Pipe Line Company, LLC 

2800 Post Oak Boulevard (77056) 
P.O. Box 1396 

Houston, Texas 77251-1396 
713-215-2000 

 
 
 
 
Via Courier Service 
 
 
May 3, 2017 
 
Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection 
Northeast Regional Office 
Wetlands and Waterways Engineering 
C/O Kevin S. White, P.E. 
2 Public Square 
Wilkes-Barre, PA 18701-1915 
 
Re: DEP Application No. E40-769, APS No. 878965 

Response to Technical Deficiency Letter  
  Atlantic Sunrise Project  
  Dallas, Fairmont, Ross, Lake, Lehman, & Jenkins Townships and Harvey's Lake Borough, 

Luzerne County 
 
Dear Mr. White: 
 
Transcontinental Gas Pipe Line Company, LLC (Transco) is submitting the following revised 
Application in response to the Technical Deficiency letter issued by the Pennsylvania Department of 
Environmental Protection (PADEP) Northeast Regional Office on February 24, 2017 for the Chapter 
105 Water Obstruction and Encroachment Joint Permit Application (Application).  The original 
Application for the portion of the Atlantic Sunrise Project (Project) located within Luzerne County was 
submitted to the PADEP on August 28, 2015, with a revised version of the Application submitted on 
November 22, 2016 as response to technical deficiency comments.  Transco requested an extension to 
respond to the technical deficiencies issued on February 24, 2017, which was granted by the PADEP on 
April 26, 2017.   
 
Per the PADEP’s request, with this transmittal we are providing all portions of the original Application 
with the Project revisions due to new survey data and response to technical deficiencies.  With this 
submission, we are providing two (2) electronic copies (one copy of Public Information and one copy 
of Privileged and Confidential) of the revised Application for your review and information; however, 
two (2) hard copies of the revised application will follow on or before Monday, May 8, 2017.  Within 
the attached DVD is a revised complete permit application with new or added information marked in 
bold, italicized text and removed features marked in bold, strikethrough text.  To aid in your review, 
yellow highlighted sections indicate content which is county specific.  Also enclosed to facilitate the 
PADEP’s review of Transco’s response to technical deficiencies is an updated response to technical 
deficiency table, and their location within the revised Application package.   
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We believe that, with this submittal, the referenced permit application is now complete and request 
concurrence as such from the PADEP.   
 
If you have any questions regarding the Project, please contact me at (713) 215-3427 or 
joseph.dean@williams.com.  Thank you for your continued consideration. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Joseph Dean, Manager, Permitting 
Transcontinental Gas Pipe Line Company, LLC 
 
CC:  
  Ann Roda, PADEP 
  Lynda Schubring, Transco 
  John Zimmer, TRC 
  Greg Netti, Ecology and Environment 
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